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Monday 11th March 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 pupils, 

 

Leavers’ Hoodies 

 

It might seem premature to start but as the Easter break is only 5 weeks away I would like to 

get the ball rolling! After a very successful few years, this year I have organised something special 

for our Year 6 pupils, their own ‘Leaver’s Jumper’. The ‘College Hoodies’ are made from 80% Cotton 

and come in a choice of up to 48 different colours (24 for child sizes). The design is made up of 

a small printed ‘Leavers 19’ on the front and a large printed ‘Leavers 19’ on the back. This back 

print is made up of all the pupil’s names. A nickname can be added down the sleeve for an extra 

cost of £3 per jumper. A print out of the final design, the full range of colour choices and a 

sample of an adult medium jumper can be tried in school (Year 6 foyer). 

 

This year, to make the order process more straight forward, I have set up an online shop on 

your behalf. Details of three different jumper designs, prices, sizing and colours can all be 

found by following the link as well as an easy online order system. The link is active now and will 

be open for orders until the deadline of THURSDAY 28TH MARCH. After which the online shop 

will close and the production will begin. It is estimated the orders should take between 2-3 

weeks so the children should have their jumpers around the start of the summer term.   

 

Please follow the link to place your order. 

 
https://shop.leavershoodies.com/silverhill-primary-school-2019 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Mitchell   
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